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CIRCULAR 
 
 
All Concerned 
 

Sub: Revision of KoPT’s Scale of Rates 
 

Tariff Authority for Major Ports has notified the new Scale of Rates for 

Kolkata Port Trust vide notification no. 30 in the Gazette of India Extraordinary 

(Part III Section IV) on 15th February 2011. In terms of the said order this will 

come into effect from 17th March 2011(from 06.30 hrs at Kolkata Dock System 

and 06.00 hrs. at Haldia Dock Complex).  

 

The new Scale of Rates is available in the website of TAMP as well as of 

Kolkata Port Trust. The websites are www.tariffauthority.gov.in and 

www.kolkataporttrust.gov.in respectively.  

 

This is for information and necessary action of all concerned. 

 

                                                                                               Sd/- 

                                                                                   Financial Adviser & 
Chief Accounts Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


